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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
Monday, June 12, 2017
QUESTION NO. 3
QUESTION: Councillor M. Johansson
To ask the Chief Executive, to provide a full report on any possible charges at the proposed Hellfire project, including parking charges, general admission fees and specific admission fees for parts of the project? 
REPLY:
Access to the Hellfire carpark, walks and trails and the building itself is currently free of charge. There are no plans to introduce charges in this regard as part of the proposed project. Obviously, the proposed restaurant will charge for food and beverages and there may be charges for additional services involving guided walks etc.
It is important to emphasise that there will no charges introduced in respect of the casual access and parking arrangements currently enjoyed by the visitors to Montpelier Hill.
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